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Good Day fellow Oregonians 

 

This proposed legislation seems to be another papercut against gun owners.  My 

whole family does not support it. I read the support testimony, and all the Oregonians 

who support this legislation also supports legislation that is against law abiding gun 

ownership. Making laws that make law abiding citizens into criminals is abhorrent to 

our society. I will not comply happily. 

 

Have a nice day and vote no on this bill that if passed will be in the court system 

wasting my (Oregonians) money. 


